
 

Wednesday April 6th - 6 P.M. 

  

Local 25 - Bargaining Proposals: 

Brothers and Sisters, 

This is a reminder that bargaining proposal forms are available on the unifor25.com web site.  

These forms are your opportunity to voice your ideas on how we can improve our collective agreement. 

If there is a proposal you wish to have considered at bargaining caucus, please submit your proposal to the local 
by April 22nd. The forms can be returned via fax 416 596 1626, scanned then emailed to 
justin.connolly@unifor25.com or delivered to a Steward or Union Officer. 

  

  

  

Regards, 
  

Justin Connolly 

President - Unifor Local 25 
  

  
Local 25 Membership Meetings 

Come and help make the decisions that affect you, your Local and your Union 
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